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	Old Eglish Road

Dungannon

BT71 7BE

Tel: (028) 87 727277

Fax (028) 87 727610




Sentinus Schools Programme

Dear Parent (P3-P7)

Sentinus is a charity which works in the education sector with its main aim of engaging young people in activities which will provide an insight into the type of work that scientists and engineers do on a regular basis.  

I am writing to invite you to participate in an evening of fun hands-on STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) problem solving activities on Thursday 23rd March 2017 in which you will be working alongside young people.  It is hoped that engaging young people and adults in this type of activity will provide the stimulus for them to consider a career in one of these areas.  It will also provide a more informed insight for parents to guide their children in this important decision later on in secondary school.  

The challenges are designed to be fun and will allow the participants to employ a range of skills and capabilities.  They will also provide the opportunity for the parents to work alongside their children and have an enjoyable experience as well.    

The evening activities will form a continuum of STEM activity that the young people will be undertaking in the afternoon.  The activities in the afternoon will follow the theme of ‘Renewable Energy’ and will involve the pupils exploring the technology that is used to harness Solar and Wind Energy.  

Most importantly, the activities will allow parents to see what the schools are trying to achieve in terms of knowledge and skills in the context of ‘The World Around Us’ component of the Northern Ireland Curriculum.  

In terms of the logistics of the evening event, we are asking all parents and children to arrive at the school by 6.20pm at the latest.  We want to get the activities off the ground at 6.30pm and we propose to finish by 8.30pm.

We look forward to seeing you at the event and we anticipate a very enjoyable evening for all concerned.  Could you please ask your child to let us know if you are attending and how many persons from your family plan to come along to the event by returning the attached reply slip by Monday 20h March 2017.
Yours faithfully,

Sandra Ferguson

Principal

Reply Slip

I will/will not be attending the Sentinus Workshop on Thursday 23rd March at Windmill Integrated Primary School from 6.20pm-8.30pm.

Number of adults in attendance _________-    Number of Children in attendance________________

Signed Parent/Guardian:____________________________    Date : ________________________

Windmill Integrated Primary School is a Company Limited by Guarantee (Co. Reg. No. XN85570) and is recognised as a Charity by the Inland Revenue (Ref. XO72688DCM)

